NEBRASKA

Good Life. Great Water.

DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES

December 12, 2022

Mr, Kevin Rein

State Engineer

Colorado Department of Natural Resources
1313 Sherman Street, Room 718

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Water Administration for South Platte River Compact, Article VI
Kevin,

The State of Nebraska hereby requests administration of junior water appropriations in Colorado
to satisfy her December 17, 1921 right of 500 cfrs pursuant to Article VI of the South Platte
River Compact for the duration of the non-irrigation season (October 15™ through April 1%).

Nebraska appreciates Colorado’s consideration of our water administration request and looks
forward to receiving a response from Colorado regarding this request.

Sincerely,

Fhiormss & 1Aleq

Thomas E. Riley, P.E.
Director

Thomas E. Riley, P.E., Director
Department of Natural Resources
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